
From: Richard Hinkson <rmhinksonsr@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 3:51 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Say No to Northern Destruction  
  
Richard Hinkson 
8 Companion Rd 
Deerfield, NH 03037 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Northern Pass WILL take from New Hampshire and give little or nothing in return. The Linesmen will come from the union hall in 
Boston the same place the power is ALL going (homes dont use 480 plus voltage). The lines will destroy the land and even 
underground lines will have to have access points never mind the property that will be destroyed. There is no advantage for the 
people of New Hampshire only for some big business in another country  and in Massachusetts not here in New Hampshire. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Hinkson 
 

mailto:rmhinksonsr@yahoo.com

	From: Richard Hinkson <rmhinksonsr@yahoo.com> Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 3:51 PM To: Monroe, Pamela Subject: Say No to Northern Destruction

